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Announcement 
 

 

Nº 2024-03 

 

Subject: CARS President 

 

Issue Date: January 12, 2024 

 
 

To All CARS members 

 

In November of 2023, the current CARS President, Jean-Francois Guite announced that 

he will be leaving the role at the end of 2023. 

 

Following a vote by the Board, on January 10th 2024, the CARS Board is now pleased to 

announce and to welcome, your new CARS President, Chris Kremer. Chris will take up 

the responsibilities following the CARS AGM that will be held on January 13th, 2024. 

 

The Board would like to thank Jean-Francois for the countless hours and endless 

dedication that he has devoted to the position over the two years of his tenure. We look 

forward to seeing Jean-Francois out at Rallye Baie des Chaleurs and helping with 

projects for many years to come. 

 

Chris has been the Rally West director for eight years, and brings a great deal of 

knowledge, experience and well-honed skills to the position. We all look forward to 

working with him as we move through this transition and beyond. 

 

 

 

 

 


